
Squirrels Class Page 2020-2021 

 

Welcome to Squirrels Class! 

 

We have been extremely busy learning and having fun since 

returning to school in September, despite things being a 

little different this year. 

 

 

 

 

 



This term, our topic is ‘Shakespeare’ and we have been 

reading the text Romeo and Juliet. Look at all of the 

incredible creations we have made for our topic table! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Last term, we were lucky enough to experience cooking with 

‘Roots to Food’ again. We worked in our teams to create a 

delicious and nutritious meal while developing key skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In music lessons, we have been learning to understand 

metre through playing musical instruments. We then learnt 

to conduct a metre of two, three and four while learning a 

song. As you can see, we enjoyed using our rulers as a tool 

to conduct with! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In each of our lessons, we enjoy working together with our 

table teams to enhance our learning. This regularly involves 

researching information, investigating, solving problems and 

presenting ideas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here at Fawkham, we are lucky to have a beautiful forest 

that we can learn in. So far this year, we have used natural 

structures and patterns found within the forest to inspire 

our artwork.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In maths, we have been focusing on place value and the four 

operations. We frequently use manipulatives to support our 

learning.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Last term in DT, we applied our knowledge of electrical 

circuits to design and create a light for a purpose. We had a 

lot of fun creating the lamps together! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


